
MANOR PARK BOWLING CLUB

Officers Meeting 15th May 2017 at Rose Green Club at 7.15pm

1. S Perkins opened the meeting and welcomed everyone.

2. 8 Members were present. Apologies received from H Prady, B Taylor and B Buckland.

3. Minutes of the previous meeting were read and agreed.

4. Matters arising. Nothing further had been heard from the council following the meeting in

March.There is a new member, John Ingerson. E Coombes is currently registering the 3 new

ladies with the Tameside League.S Perkins will progress the tournament sheet and D Howell

will provide a template from the snooker hall.

5. Treasurer’s Report

D Howell said that the pending cheque referred to on the previous statement was an error

and that the current balance was now correct at £5,281. He said that he was now displaying

in the clubhouse statements of monies received instead of issuing receipts. The keybox

system was working well and it was now easier for captains to submit monies.

6. Secretary’s Report

Derbyshire Bowling Association have requested details of members’ dates of birth; this is to

assist in analysing where they need to put in effort to recruit new younger members. This

was discussed and it was decided to ask members only for their year of birth.

Membership of Glossop Sports and Recreation Forum was discussed and it was decided

that MPBC would no longer continue membership.

The Secretary has been approached by Trevor Beresford of Capstone Financial Services

with a view to his giving a presentation to members with no obligation. In return the club

would receive £500. It was agreed to invite him to the next Officers’ meeting.

7. Green Report

The greenkeeping team needs more help as Roy Mycock is leaving the area and it is the

holiday period. N Linsky offered to help on Monday mornings.

8. Captains Report

W Smith and B Buckland were unable to be present, E Coombes said the ladies had won 2

and drawn 2 so far this season.

9. A.O.B.

E Coombes asked if we would be allowed to put up advertising but the Secretary said that

this was excluded in the lease. It might be possible to find a sponsor for team uniforms.

10. Next Meeting – Monday 24th July at 7.15pm at Rose green

11. Meeting closed at 8.15pm


